

RECEIVED OCD

2018 JAN 10 P 2: 54

January 5, 2018

Jim Griswold
Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and
Natural Resources Department
1220 S. St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Re: Injection Survey Extension Request Halfway SWD # 1 N 32 33' 14", W 103 15' 34" T20S, R32E, S22, SW1/4 Lea County, New Mexico API # 30-025-42545 NMNM- 33955

Dear Jim Griswold:

R360 Permian Basin, LLC (Halfway) will conduct an Injection Survey for Halfway SWD #1. Administrative order SWD-1529 dated March 2, 2015, requires that within two years after commencing disposal, the operator shall conduct an injection survey. Halfway SWD commenced injection on 1/6/2016, R360 is aware that the injection survey will not be within the two-year period requirement. R360 respectfully request a 60-day extension to complete the required Injection well Survey. You may contact me at (956) 458-0515 or by email at StephanieG@r360es.com.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Garza

R360 Permian Basin, LLC





cc: District I -1625 N French Dr. Hobbs, NM 88240

The Woodlands Office-3 Waterway Square Place Suite 110, The Woodlands,

TX 77380

Todd Watkins- R360 Environmental Solutions, LLC Robert Peropat- R360 Environmental Solutions, LLC Darren Warren- R360 Environmental Solutions, LLC Ryan Gatewood- R360 Environmental Solutions, LLC

Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

From:

Stephanie Garza < Stephanie G@R360es.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 19, 2018 11:15 AM

To:

Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Cc:

Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Subject:

Re: Injection Survey Status - Halfway SWD No. 1

Phillip,

The survey was completed. I received the well report Friday of last week.

We will send the completed C-103 with the report this week via email and a hard copy to the district and Santa Fe.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Stephanie Garza Environmental Specialist 956-458-0515 Stephanieg@R360es.com

On Mar 19, 2018, at 12:04 PM, Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD < Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us> wrote:

Halfway SWD No. 1; SWD-1529; API 30-025-42545

Stephanie:

Just following up on the NOI for the injection survey: did R360 get the survey completed? Any information would be appreciated. Thanks. PRG

Phillip Goetze, PG

Engineering Bureau, Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505

Direct: 505.476.3466

E-mail: phillip.goetze@state.nm.us

<image003.jpg>